
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
  
POWER OUTAGE TO AFFECT TRAFFIC SIGNALS ON SUNDAY FROM 

8AM TO 6PM 
 

Fiji Roads Authority (FRA) wishes to advise members of the public that on Sunday 9th December 

2018 there will be a power outage at the Centre Point and Laqere Intersection Traffic Signals.  

The FRA Electrical contractor will be upgrading the power supply distribution system at Laqere 

whilst there is a planned power outage by EFL for Centre Point.  

As such temporary traffic management will be in place to guide motorists and pedestrians.  

The outage will be from 8:00am to 6:00pm and drivers are advised to take heed of the traffic 

management on site and maintain extra caution whilst approaching both these intersections.  

For further queries please call FRA on 5720. 

 

 

 

 

  


